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Not all students will go to college; we need to start teaching trade 
skills in both middle & high school.

Ban illegal aliens from attending our public Schools & make legal 
aliens pay to attend our schools.

Libertarian Party; Paid for by Committee to Elect Max Riekse  P.O.Box 82; Fruitport, Michigan 49415  (231) 865-3238

SHORELINE
MEMORIAL SERVICES

CREMATIONS & FUNERALS
• Personal • Compassionate • Affordable

~ Cremation Packages
from $1,595

~ Traditional Funeral Packages
from $4,995

David Cummings, Mgr. – Doug Peterson

231-722-5050
WWW.SHORELINEMEMORIAL.COM

1410 FULTON STREET  •  GRAND HAVEN, MI 49417
616-842-6930

Residential & Commercial
Plumbing | Heating | Cooling  

Boiler Certified  
www.franksphc.com

After Hours Assistance:
Dial 231-733-1403, it will go
direct to an answering service.

JordansAutoClinic.com

2400 Mill Iron Road (Corner Mink Ave.) Muskegon
Alderman-Freeman Storage

FOR ALL YOUR STORAGE NEEDS
Lock 'N Store Fine Furs Boats • Trailers • RVs

 773-2980 Established 1939

Complete your 
HIGH SCHOOL DIPLOMA 

or EARN YOUR GED

FRUITPORT ADULT EDUCATION
Call (231) 865-4130

Fruitport Class of 1983 Reunion
by Larry Pellet

     

The Fruitport Class of 1983 enjoyed a robust turnout for their 35th yr reunion Sept 29th at the centrally 
located Cloverville Eagles.  Classmates from far and near attended the gala, which was 10 months in 

the planning.  Those in attendance enjoyed music 
provided by DJ Adam Brandel from O’Doyle 
Entertainment and live dance music from Jaded 
8, a scrumptious entrée provided from Annette 
Aldridge, and many door prizes.  Mostly however, 

it was the laughter, the fellowship of familiar 
faces, and the re-acquaintance of happy friends 
that made the evening “A Night to Remember”.  
Special thanks to Clyde Garvey and Larry Dixon of 
the Eagles for their hand in making it all possible!

The 1983 reunion committee...from left to 
right: Kendra Eichholtz Harris, Annette Aldridge, 
Larry Pellet, Leah Hughey, Leanne Johnson

Steve Umstead, 1983 Homecoming King Todd 
Aldridge

Brian Harris, Fruitport legend Norm Heerema, 
Don Lockhart, Larry Pellet...a reunion 
of  Beach School’s 1974 talent show winner’s 
“Heerema’s tumblers” Lana Ross-Ahumada and Charlotte 

Knuppenberg-Bouwhuis
Candidate Bio:
Greg VanWoerkom

     Greg VanWoerkom 
lives in Norton Shores 
with his wife Wendy and 
three children ages 10, 6 
and 2, and is running 
for State Representative.  
Greg serves on the board 
of the United Way of the 
Lakeshore and Board 
President for Western 
Michigan Christian 

High and Middle School.
     Greg is the District Director for Congressman 
Bill Huizenga and previously served as the 
senior policy advisor to U.S. Representative Pete 
Hoekstra.  He has worked behind the scenes 
on major projects in West Michigan including 
environmental cleanups such as Ruddiman Creek 
and Ryerson Creek to delist Muskegon Lake 
as an Area of Concern. He is involved with the 
study of the Port of Muskegon and expanding 
the Muskegon Wastewater facility to create new 
economic opportunities.
     Greg is a member of the Muskegon Rotary Club 
and Covenant Life Church. He has a Bachelor’s 
Degree from Calvin College and a Masters’ Degree 
in Political Leadership from George Washington 
University.

Sportsmen for Youth
     The 26th year of Sportsmen for Youth – Youth 
Day was held on Saturday, September 8, 2018 at 
the Muskegon County Fairgrounds.  Youth Day 
is a free family friendly event to introduce our 
youth to the many activities that are available to 
them in the great outdoors.  There were over 60 
exhibitors on hand from 9am to 3pm.  Some of 
the features of Youth Day are the Hawg Trough, 
which is a 35 foot long aquarium mounted on a 
semi-trailer, stocked with local fish species, and 
acts as a stage for expert fishing speakers.  Some 
other favorites are the rock climbing wall, birds of 
prey and reptile exhibits.  There was a trout pond, 
where live trout were caught and then cleaned for 
the youth.  There was also mentored shooting of 
firearms and archery equipment.  Attendees also 
were able to experience various fire safety exhibits, 
demonstrations and tour fire trucks of all types as 
well as law enforcements displays.   Sportsmen for 
Youth – Youth Day is always on the first Saturday 
after Labor Day.  It will be on September 7th in 
2019.
     This year we had a attendance of 1960 youth 
and 1614 adults.  Thanks to everyone who helped 
to promote this great event.
John Cramblet
Vice President,
Sportsmen for Youth


